
Maths
This term is addition and subtraction
within 20, moving on to Number: Place
value within 50. We will continue to use a
range of approaches and resources to
help answer a variety of questions.
We will also start to look at doubling and
halving in our Early Bird Maths sessions.

Phonics
We are going to continue
developing our phonic
knowledge. The children have
been assessed and will receive
lessons targeted to stretch
the understanding of reading
and spelling. We will use Super
Sonic Phonics to support this.

Religious Education

PSHE
We will be continuing with the topic of
‘Healthy Me’, thinking about how our bodies
work and how to take care of them. Children
should be able to explain how healthy choices
affect the way they feel and can help make
them happy.

Geography
We are going to develop fieldwork
and observational skills to study
the geography of the school
environment. We will consider key
human and physical features.

English
We will be thinking
about how we can make
a difference and all be
friends using a
combination of fiction
and non-fiction books:
The Adventures of Egg
Box Dragon, 10 Things I
can do to help my world,
The Rainbow Fish,
Beegu and The Snail and
the Whale.

History
Our focus this term will be
significant historical events
specific to the local community.
This will include learning about
the wool sack races.

This term our Christian value is
‘Courage’. Children will learn about this in
their RE lessons and during collective
worships at the end of each day.

Science
In Science we are looking
at the different animal
groups, starting with
mammals and moving on to
labelling the basic parts of
the human body.
We will then use our animal
knowledge to consider the
terms omnivore, carnivore
and herbivore.


